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OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

P. O. BOX 871
SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO

November 1, 1961

Kexsey & Company
P. O. Box 305
Artesia, New Mexico

Attention: MNr. Harold Kersey

Gentlemen:

Reference is made to your application to expand
your Twin Lakes flood in the Artesia Pool by the addition
of three wells as water injection wells. Inasmuch as well
¥o. 1 is located only 270 feet from the lease line instead
of the required 330 feet, it is requested you supply this
office with a copy of the letter from Graridge granting

their consent, as offset operator, to said unorthodox loca-
tion.

Very truly yours,

J. E. KAPTEINA
Engineer



